

## Members News

## -The Newsletter-

Celebrating our Public Exhibitions, Publications, and Awards

Jerry Gerber, Editor
Vol. 2010\_032
Nov 14, 2010

SEND YOUR NEWS AND SUGGESTIONS VIA THE  $\,$  DIRECT PATH TO THE EDITOR . PLEASE DO NOT USE THE REPLY BUTTON, WHICH CAN COMPLICATE THINGS A BIT.



This stunning image is **ALAN KESSELHAUT's** unique interpretation and <u>Grand Prize winning entry</u> in The Cape Elizabeth Land Trust (CELT) 2010 Photo Competition! CELT is a non-profit organization committed to the conservation and stewardship of distinctive lands cherished by the community of Cape Elizabeth, Maine.

Alan's award is fair compensation for his talent and effort, but even better is the fact that his son Matt took second place in the same competition! The father and son award winners are a wonderful example of the old "apple and tree" thing at work.

Congratulations Alan for your wonderful image and your award! Please extend the PPC's congratulations to Matt also.

Two-Lights State Park is a Cape Elizabeth destination for residents and visitors who enjoy Maine's rocky coast. Standing above rolling surf, visitors have sweeping views of Casco Bay and the open Atlantic. The park was named for the twin lighthouses located nearby. One of the lights was the subject of an Edward Hopper painting "Lighthouse at Two Lights."

The Lawrence Historical Society hosts PPC member **GARY SARETZKY** at the Lawrence Library on Sunday, Nov. 21st. Gary, an active contributor to *Members News*, is a frequent speaker on the history of photography. He serves as Archivist for the Monmouth County Archives.

"I'll be speaking on 19th century Mercer County photographers at the Mercer County Library. Lawrence Branch, corner Business Rt. 1 and Darrah Lane, on **November 21**, at 2pm. It's hosted by the Lawrence Historical Society. This slide lecture will focus on selected photographers active before 1900 in Hightstown, Princeton, Trenton, and Lawrenceville.

Please feel free to share news of this event with others. There is no charge to attend.

best regards,

gary"

Gary Saretzky is also an exhibiting photographer. Don't forget his <u>blues-music show</u> coming to the J.B. Kline and Sons gallery, 25 Bridge St, Lambertville NJ. The opening reception is on Saturday, Jan 8th from 6-9 pm, but you can see the exhibit from Jan 2 through 30, 2011. See our first report in <u>MN Vol. 2010\_29</u>.



The Gallery at the New Plainsboro Public Library, 9 Van Doren Street, Plainsboro NJ is currently hosting LIONEL and RUTH GOODMAN's photographs and paintings. The joint exhibit runs until December 4, 2010. Don't miss the opening reception on Sunday, November 14, 3-5 pm.

MAP DIRECTIONS

 $\blacksquare$ 

## **Submission Guidelines**

Read the bullets below, then SHARE NEWS of your photography awards, exhibitions, publications, and other acknowledgments of merit by sending *your* story and images *directly* to the Newsletter Editor: <a href="mailto:JerryGerberPhoto@gmail.com">JerryGerberPhoto@gmail.com</a>.

- Name your image files in the format: Lastname\_Firstname\_ImageTitle.jpg. Images can be <u>any size</u> greater than 250 pixels in height.
- Understand that what you send will be edited and distributed by email and/or posted on the PPC web site.
- Please do not send us material that is copyrighted, or wholly or partly created by others. We do not knowingly publish those.
- . It usually takes one to two weeks for your news to appear in print. It will often be more or less.
- If you want your story to appear here, tell the editor about it yourself.
- We try to get it right. If we err, we owe only a correction.